

MASSACHUSETTS TURNPIKE AUTHORITY

Engineering and Maintenance John T. Driscoll Building, 668 South Avenue, Weston, MA 02193 (617) 237-3250 fax (617) 237-3348

Operator of the Turnpike, Sumner and Callahan Tunnels February 11, 1994

ALLAN R. MCKINNON Chairman

Ann M. Hershfang Vice-Chairwoman

THOMAS J. CURLEY, JR.

Board Member

Dr. Jesse Hefter, President Greater Boston Eruv Corporation 653 Chestnut Hill Avenue Brookline, MA 02146

Dear Dr. Hefter:

On behalf of the people at the Massachusetts Turnpike Authority, I wish to extend our thanks to you and your Corporation for the elegantly engraved plaque sent to my office.

I regret that I was unable to attend the evening of January 9, but wish everyone involved with the Greater Boston Eruv Corporation the very best.

Very truly yours,

J. Bruce Grimaldi Chief Engineer

JBG/jd